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Transcript  





						[redacted]

					27th March, 1939,


Dear Mr Barry-Walsh,

	Unfortunately I will not be able to be with
you tomorrow night as I am still suffering from
the effects of the stroke which I had in June 
last, and I will not be able to get about for
some time yet.

	Needless to say you have my best wishes for 
a successful meeting tomorrow night.  I trust
that the efforts of those who are leading the
people of London will meet with the success in
every way  as  they deserve.
	       which
				Your very sincerely,

					R I Purcell

